
Tracey Coates Joins the Board of 
Directors at DCVLP
After volunteering for the DC Volunteer Lawyers Project for the past four years, Tracey 
Coates will join its Board of Directors.

The DC Volunteer Lawyers Project is a non-profit that provides training supervision and support to 
thousands of volunteer attorneys who have provided pro bono legal assistance to thousands of domestic 
violence victims and at-risk children in the District of Columbia.

Sara Tennen, Legal Director at DCVLP, welcomes Tracey to the Board. “I cannot say enough positive 
things about Ms. Coates. Our clients have benefited enormously from her outstanding representation. We 
are lucky to have her."

Tracey Coates is Co-Chair of the firm's Family Law department and a mamber of its Litigation practice 
group.
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